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MEMBERSHIPS 2021-2022 
Memberships have expired April 30, 2020 and must now be renewed for the 2021-2022 year.   New 
membership forms must be filled out and submitted to Pat Shaw.  Copy of the form has been sent out.  
Payment can be made by emailing form to patshaw242@gmail.com and she will then accept an Interac e-
transfer.                   
 

ACTIVITIES PRESENTLY AVAILABLE AT WHITECAPPERS 
 
COFFEE ZOOM MEETINGS  
MONDAY, WEDNESDAY, SATURDAY  MORNINGS  10:00 am  When weather is Bad 
Join Zoom Meeting     https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84055946796?pwd=Z01hNGZpK1loYVBTaFlpOUlyanNZQT09 
If necessary here is the Meeting ID: 840 5594 6796  and  Passcode: 642225  
 
MORING COFFEE IN JOHN PEAK PARK 

A note to all seniors!!  Coffee in John Peake Park is back!   It's true!   Mondays, Wednesdays and Saturdays 

at 10:00 am, near the library for outdoor coffees and socializing,  weather permitting.   Bring a chair, mask 

and be prepared to socially distance and respect AHS safety rules.   And don't forget your coffee  
   
EXERCISE CLASS WITH JULIE 
FRIDAY   MORNING    11:00  am      
Join Exercise Class   https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87096881347?pwd=MElMaHpvUUh5RGIzcmhab05namttdz09 

If necessary here is the Meeting ID: 870 9688 1347 and  Passcode: 994383. 
 

 Birthday Wishes:    
Birthday wishes to go out to Kathy Balderston, Bob Brand, Ann Carr, Jim Cellars, Laurena Cellars, Gail Christensen, 
Mark Jarvis, Gwen Foat, Marilyn Kent, Joy Kirik, Loretta Kuklisin, Zena Mckinley, Lea Moore, Henry Nero, Mardi Oel,  
Claire Samuels, Ron Swanson, Doris van Tettenborn, Bonna Wagler, Keith Winter,  and  Marianne Winter. 
  
Get Well Wishes:   
 (If you know of Whitecappers who have been ill, in hospital or lost a loved one please email our office.) 
 
Condolences:     The Whitecappers’ extend their deepest condolences to the Sinclair family for the passing of 
Alice in February. 

We would love to hear from you 
Please let us know of anything you would like put in the newsletter. 

 50/50 PLUS WINNER 
Congratulations to  Deb Pearson  who had the winning ticket in our 50/50 draw on April 2. 
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WRITE FOR SENIORS CONNECT! 
Tell your story or share an experience in the Chestermere Anchor.  Columns needed for June – July . 
Email Don at cassidyd@telus.net for details. 
  
WHITECAPPER BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
Our Monthly Whitecapper Board meeting was held on the 20th of April.  After much discussion about our individual 
predictions for a reopening date, we came to the consensus that it would be overly optimistic to foresee any date 
prior to late August, or September.  For the time being, we will not schedule the dates for our General Meeting, 
with hopes of members offering to join our board, nor the subsequent Annual General Meeting. This is with much 
regret and the wish that should the situation with COVID improve more rapidly than expected, we will happily move 
up to earlier dates. 
 
Regarding the Chestermere Civic Recreation Centre questionnaire which we forwarded to our members. Thanks 
to the helpful information provided by Betty Illingworth, who joined our board meeting today, we now understand 
that this questionnaire was destined for all Chestermere seniors.  Therefore our Whitecappers Association will not 
be replying to the questionnaire as a group.  It will be up to our members to send in their suggestions when and 
as they wish. 
 
 

 
You drop something when you were younger, you 
just pick it up. 
When you’re older and you drop something, you 
stare at it for a bit contemplating if you actually 
need it anymore.    
 
Don’t let aging get you down,  it is too hard to  
get back up again!!! 
 
One of the shortest wills ever written: “Being of 
sound mind, I spent all the money.”  
 
 You know you are getting old when everything 
either dries up, sags or leaks.  
 
While taking a clinical history from an elderly 
patient, I asked, “How’s your love life?” “I don’t 
know,” he said. “I’ll ask my wife.” He got up, 
walked into the hallway where his wife was 
sitting, and shouted, “Hey, the doctor wants to 
know if we still have sex.” His wife shouted back, 
“No, the only thing we have is Medicare and Blue 
Cross.”  

 
 
 PRESIDENT:  vacant         VICE PRESIDENT:  vacant 
 SECRETARY:  Clare Elsbett   403-710-7769     TREASURER: Pat Shaw  403-273-5108  
PAST PRESIDENT: Todd McBride  403-816-7285 

 
Email: chestermerewhitecappers@shaw.ca 

Website: whitecappers.ca 
Facebook: Chestermere Whitecappers Association 
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